New Carlisle Town Council Work Session Memoranda, January 26, 2017

Present was Vice President Vojtko.
Also in attendance were Jared Huss and residents of the 100 block of East Front Street.
The work session was held at 6 PM to present information to residents that will be affected by the

2017 Sidewalk and Street Project. Engineer Jared Huss was present to share information and
answer questions for residents in attendance.

Ken Carter, Council President

Attest:

Susan I. Moffitt, Clerk-Treasurer



